
Request for Extension  

 

AeroVironment, Inc., asks that the Commission renew special temporary authority, WN9XHL, 

for an additional period of 6 months. Operations will be consistent with the current experimental 

authority, there is no increase in interference potential for authorized services. The experiments 

continue to support the federal agency referenced in the initial application, at the same locations 

and within the licensed parameters. This request is made necessary by challenges encountered in 

scheduling and the need for further operational testing. 

AeroVironment commits to continued coordination with the Society of Broadcast Engineers’ 

regional frequency advisor as to the 2025-2110 MHz band and to respect broadcast auxiliary 

operations. 

We appreciate the Commission’s, NTIA and the coordinating agencies consideration of this 

request.  

 


